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Bureau of Health Information  
Emergency Department Patient Survey

The NSW Emergency Department Patient Survey is asking people 
who recently visited a public hospital emergency department 
about their experience.

If you are one of the 80,000 people each year randomly surveyed, it’s 
your opportunity to tell us what you think worked for you and what 
could have been done better. Your feedback is important and will be 
used to help improve hospital services in the future.

Share your  
experience to  
improve hospital care


